
From: Michael Cheng [mikecheng3@verizon.net] 
Sent: Saturday, May 25, 2019 8:57 PM 
To: Michael Cheng 
Cc: Michael Cheng 
Subject: Proposed Rate Change on Trash & Recycling Rates by 16% 
 
Hello Council Member, 
 
My name is Michael Cheng. I would like to address the above rate hikes to your direct attention. 
 
I would like to present my appeal in the open hearing. It is however, I would be in Washington D.C. on 
the date of the hearing. 
 
I am most certain that MarBorg has a million reason to justify its pending rate hike request by 16%. But 
is it right and fair to impose such a steep hike to our residents in the City at this time? 
 
With the cost of gasoline in excess of $4/gallon, the cost of grocery and daily expenses are creeping up 
each and every day, the average citizen in the area are really bogged down by the weight of having to 
pay for more fees, taxes and cost of living on a daily basis. 
 
This steep rate hike is especially punitive to those residents who are living from paycheck to paycheck. 
Who are making a bare sustainable level of living.  The rate hike does not differentiate the rich and the 
less fortunate among us in the area. 
 
I am requesting the rate hike be scaled back and if it could be held back so that our residents could have 
some advance preparation in addressing this rate increase in the future. 
 
 If this rate increase is not checked, it could initiate an inflation spiral that could cause a rate increase in 
every business entity and industry in the area. The business owners would simply pass on the higher 
rate fee onto the consumers. 
 
Council Members, your wisdom in the above matter is requested. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael Cheng 
 








































	From: Michael Cheng [mikecheng3@verizon.net]

